
   

  
  

Russia’s Investigative Committee Chairman to receive citizens in
Saint-Petersburg

  

Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee A.I. Bastrykin is planning to receive citizens from
11 a.m. on 6 July 2012 at the Saint-Petersburg Main Investigations Directorate.

Preliminary appointment is made on 4 July 2012 from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on the telephone: 8(812)
314-56-53.
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